

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

17 October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

GCSE PE Kit

This year there is an opportunity for your son/daughter to purchase a GCSE PE shirt. This is not compulsory and will be your choice whether you would like to purchase the shirt or not. Your son/daughter will be able to wear this kit for their GCSE PE lessons and also during their PE practical exams in Year 11.

The shirt will be black with a white Notley High School GCSE PE logo on the left side of the chest and your child's corresponding student number on the front and back of the shirt along with their surname on the back. This is for identification purposes during the official GCSE examinations. The deadline for placing your order is Monday 31 October. After this date, the order will be placed. If you wish to purchase a kit after this date it will depend on the number of orders we receive, due to the costing of posting and packaging.

If you would like to purchase a GCSE PE polo shirt, please make the appropriate payment on your child's ParentPay account by Monday 31 October 2022. Please indicate the size shirt required, in the notes section on ParentPay.

Item of kitSizes availablePricePolo shirt\$ 35" M 37" L 39" XL 41"£16.20

If you have any questions regarding this, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Miss Trafford

Head of Physical Education

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY † 01376 556300 • enquiries@notleyhigh.com • www.notleyhigh.com















